
Wednesday 21st November 2018 

Dear Parents, 

 We would like to take the children to the Priest House Museum in Wimborne for a “Victorian Christmas” themed visit.  We 

have been working closely with the museum to ensure a unique and special visit that is centred on our focus of a Victorian 

Christmas.  The trip will take place over 2 days.  

________________________  will be participating in this trip on  

 ​Tuesday 4​​th​​ December Wednesday 5th December 

 Throughout the course of the day the children will be taking part in Christmas activities including crafts and cooking! 

We shall be leaving school at approx ​9.15am​​, travelling by minibus which I will be driving, and will be back in Dorchester 

before ​3.30pm​​. If your child has a hot dinner booked on this day this will be replaced with a packed lunch.  Children should 

bring a snack and drink for a mid-morning break. 

We would like to go in traditional Victorian costume. For boys dark trousers, caps, braces, etc, for girls perhaps a dark long 

skirt or dress, apron or pinafore, bonnet, shawl, etc. Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any queries.  They do need to 

wrap up warm. 

 The cost of the trip, including entry to the museum and the coach will be £7.00 per child.  We would like to ask parents for a 

voluntary contribution towards the cost of the trip; If you are unable to contribute the full amount please consider giving what 

you can. No child will be excluded if a contribution is not received.  If you are able to contribute more towards the cost of the 

trip this will help us to ensure that the trip is viable and able to run. 

 Please complete and return the permission slip below along with your payment to the school office. 

The school welcomes any feedback from parents on educational visits; please feel free to email the office on 

office@princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk.   Thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Duncan MacBean 

Class Teacher 

 

    

 



  

 ​Year 2 - The Priest House Museum 

I give permission for my child _______________________________________to visit the Priest's House Museum I enclose a 

voluntary contribution of £7.00 

 I agree to reinforce the need for my child to follow the school’s code of behaviour. 

To help with safety all participants are expected to behave in a responsible manner at all times during the event.  They must 

take direction from any leader and follow all instructions or guidance given. 

 

Emergency Contact Name on the day:___________________________________ 

Emergency contact name’s telephone number for the day:______________________________________ 

  

 

Signed:_________________________________________________________  Date:________________________ 

                                Parent/Guardian 

  

  

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

    

 


